
Dear Robertson families,  

  

Robertson School is proud to present its first movie night of the 

school year on Thursday, February 13, 2025.  We will be featuring 

the movie Clifford the Big Red Dog in the gymnasium.  Doors 

open at 5:30 pm.  Movie begins at 6:00 pm.  There will be a   

canteen stocked with chips, drinks, and treats before and during 

the movie.  The canteen is cash only.  All children need to be 

accompanied by an adult.   

 

Early bird tickets will be on sale for $3.00 per ticket (from Monday, February 3, 2025 

- Monday, February 10, 2025).  After February 10th, tickets will be $5.00 per          

ticket.  Tickets are required for every person in attendance.  All pre-ordered tickets 

will be given to students to take home the night before the movie night.  If anyone 

is    absent and does not receive their tickets, they will be held at the door on the 

movie night.  Tickets will be available for purchase at the door for $5.00 a ticket.  All 

monies raised will be going to support Grade 5 and Grade 6 Camp. 

 

We are looking forward to this movie night and hope to see you there!   

 

Sincerely, 

 

The Robertson School team 

 


